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Montréal, June 22, 2022  

 
To the tenants of habitations Boyce-Viau 

• 4830, 4838, 4846, 4854, 4862, 4870, 4878, 4886, 4894, 4902, 4910, 4918, 4926, 
4934, avenue Pierre-De Coubertin 

• 2601, 2603, 2605, 2607, 2609, 2611, 2613, 2615, 2621, 2623, 2625, 2627, 2629, 
2635, 2641, 2647, 2653, 2659, 2661, 2663, 2665, 2667, 2669, 2675, 2677, 2679, 
2681, 2683, 2685, 2687, rue Théodore 

• 2600, 2602, 2604, 2610, 2612, 2614, 2616, 2618, 2620, 2622, 2630, 2632, 2634, 
2636, 2638, 2640, 2650, 2660, 2670, 2680, rue Viau 

 
 
Work update  

 
 
Hello,  
 
We plan to do some major 
work on habitations Boyce-
Viau’s buildings in 2024, if we 
get enough funding.  
 
The renovations will be carried 
out in several phases. 
 
   
 
The 1st phase of the work, in 2024, will include the buildings located at 
2600, 2602, 2604, 2610 and 2612 rue Viau. If we get enough funding, the 
work may extend to other buildings. 
 
No moves are planned as a result of this work before 2024. 
 
Next steps: 
 

- There will be a meeting this summer.  
Watch for the invitation. We are hoping for a good turnout!  
We will answer your questions. 



 
 

- We are hiring professionals to prepare the plans and specifications. 
 

- Your collaboration is essential if we are to build the project 
together. The project design phase will take approximately 
18 months. 
 

- We will be consulting with tenants this fall. We will also consult 
with the Boyce-Viau Youth Centre and OMHM employees. 
 

- The 1st phase of work will start around 2024 if we find a contractor 
to do the work and if we get enough funding.  
 

- Nobody will be moving as a result of the work before 2024. If 
you need to move, we will notify you at least 6 months ahead of 
time. 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


